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OFFICE OF THE MAYOR OFFICE OF THE 
COUNTY COUNCIL 

October 18, 2017 

Honorable Yuki Lei K. Sugimura, Chair 

Policy, Economic Development, and Agriculture (PEA) Committee 

200 South High Street 

Wailuku, Hawaii 96793 

Dear Chair Sugimura: 

SUBJECT: 	WITHDRAWL OF NOMINEE TO MOLOKAI PLANNING COMMISSION 

In a letter dated September 28, 2017 a nomination and resolution of Gayla Ann Haliniak-

Lloyd to the Molokai Planning Commission was submitted, however at the request of Ms. 

Haliniak-Lloyd, due to personal circumstances she is unable to fill the vacancy of Robert 

Stephenson, therefore I am requesting to withdraw the nomination of Ms. Haliniak-Lloyd. 

Sincerely, 

Attachment 

Boards/commissions: MM/pn 
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Pili Nahooikaika - Re: Molokai Planning Commission 

From: 	Mike Molina 

To: 	Gayla Haliniak 

Date: 	10/10/2017 8:12 AM 

Subject: Re: Molokai Planning Commission 

CC: 	Nahooikaika, Pili 

Gayla, 

It was nice talking to you and mahalo for the response back and for considering the nomination. 
Mike 

»> Gayla Haliniak <mahea80@gmail.com> 10/10/2017 6:04 AM »> 

Sorry for the late response. First and foremost thank you for giving me the opportunity to apply for a seat on the 

Molokai Planning Commission. Unfortunately, because I work for OHA, my manager Kuhio Lewis found it to be a 
conflict if interest with the work I do for OHA. At this time I'm unable to commit and server my community on 
the MoPC. 

Mahalo 
Gayla Haliniak-Lloyd 

On Oct 6, 2017 10:49 AM, "Mike Molina" <Mike.Molina@co.maui.hi.us> wrote: 

Aloha Gayla, 

Sorry I missed your call yesterday (10/5) and about you having to decline the Molokai Planning Commission 
nomination. May I ask for your help? We are not allowed to accept a verbal nomination withdrawal - it must 

be put in writing. Can you send me an email (my address is fine) or a signed hard copy letter with your 
decision? If you choose to write a letter, please address and send to: 
Mayors Office 
Attention: Mayor Alan M. Arakawa 

200 South High Street  
Wailuku HI 96793 

Thank you again for considering the nomination nonetheless. 
Mahalo, 
Mike 

270-8211 
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